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December 22, 2017 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 
 
This morning, we had a problem with our water supply at Tapleytown that resulted in the school 
temporarily having no running water.  
 
Additional HWDSB staff responded immediately to not only repair the problem, but also to provide 
bottled water, set up a temporary hand washing station and ensure toilets were accessible and being 
flushed regularly. 
 
Thankfully, at approximately 12:00 noon the water system was repaired as is now functioning normally. 
At no time were students or staff at risk. Hamilton Public Health was consulted and supported the 
temporary accommodations for flushing toilets, hand washing and drinking water. 
 
I would like to thank the staff and students at Tapleytown for following procedures and ensuring that all 
students were safe, despite the temporary lack of running water. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience. If you have any questions about the events of today, 
please don’t hesitate to contact me at 905.662.2297. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Doug Dunford 
Principal   
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